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UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 
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Jan 12 – School Assembly @ 11:00 AM, Lakeview Families are 

welcomed to join.  

Tue Jan 16 —First Basketball Game of the season. Please see our 

Calendar for upcoming games 

Tue Jan 16 — School Council meeting 7:00pm  

Mon Jan 22 — Kindergarten registration for 2024-2025 begins 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Healthy Parents, Healthy Children 

• Indigenous Newsletter 

• Previous monthly newsletters 
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We are so excited to announce that our Panago Pizza 
Fundraiser raised $755.00! All of the money raised will be 
used to purchase new sport uniforms.  

A special thank you to Dr. Chris Mattatall from the 
University of Lethbridge for presenting to the school 
council in November. His message on growth mindset was 
informative and inspiring. We would also like to thank 
everyone that donated for our Winter Festival hosted on 
Dec 12th.  

2024-2025  

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2024/2025 school year 

will start on Monday, January 22. Your child must be 5 

years old on or before December 31, 2024 to be eligible 

to register. We require a copy of your child’s birth 

certificate at the time of registration. 

Registration will be located on online through our 

Lakeview Website.  

Check the website on Jan 22nd for more details 

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Happy New Year!  As we return to school after the winter 

break, I want to express my gratitude for the generous support 

of our school community. Thank you for all the donations of 

food and clothing and for your participation in our fundraisers. 

All this support goes directly to our students and their 

families.   

As we enter a cold snap, a reminder to please make sure your 

child is dressed warmly. Even if students will be inside for the 

day, it is important that they have the proper winter gear to go 

to and from school and home. If you need warm clothing, 

please contact the school. We’re happy to help you!  

Warm regards,  

Connie Adserballe  

Thank You! 

Thank you to Safeway Fairway for making weekly donations to our 

Nutrition Program, and to Cobbs Bread for their weekly bread do-

nation. We would also like to give a special thanks to Rustin Prete 

and Bottomless Drilling for making a $2000 donation to the Kinder-

garten Swimming Program.  

We are so thankful to see our community come together to sup-

port our students.  
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